
 
 
 
To: All Supporters of Circle K 
 
We are pleased to announce that the 55th Annual NY District Circle K Convention will 
be held this year at the Radisson Hotel (formerly the Holiday Inn) Albany, New York 
from March 17-19th, 2017.  
 
Each year the Circle K District Board selects a Convention Honoree in recognition of 
their outstanding contribution to the Circle K program. This year the Board has selected 
Immediate Past First Lady Helene Irvine as the Convention Honoree.  She will be 
honored at the dinner on Saturday Night. This is an honor that she certainly deserves for 
her support of Circle K.  Each year in conjunction with the convention we put together a 
journal to honor the Convention Honoree, as well as all the Circle K’ers for the 
outstanding work they do on their College Campus’s and in their communities.   
 
New York Circle K will also be honoring Past Kiwanis International President Tom 
DeJulio with the Glen Fitzpatrick Outstanding Circle K Alumni Award.  Tom was a 
Circle K member at Fordham University as well as a Past Circle K District Administrator 
and has always been a strong supporter of Circle K.  
 
We are asking you to please take an ad to both recognize Helene and Tom as well as 
showing your support for the Circle K officers and members who are our future Kiwanis 
members.  An application is enclosed for your consideration.  Please fill it out and return 
it by March 5th. 
 
 
On behalf of all Circle K’ers I thank you, 

 
John Keegan 
 
John Keegan 
Circle K District Administrator 
 
 
      
PS – If you are in the Albany area during the weekend of March 17-19th– please stop by 
and see the New York District Circle K in action.  You will be impressed. 
 


